Public Notice

The City of Houston through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD) is issuing a correction
to the public notice published on Friday, August 19, 2022,
changing the funding source for Covenant House Texas. The
original public nofice proposed an award up to $6,700,000.00
in HOME Investment Partnership American Rescue Plan
(HOME -ARP) funding. HCDD is changing the funding source from
HOME-ARP to $5,353,012.00 in Community Development
Block Grant Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) funds and $1,346,988.00
in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds. This
does not alter the original thirty-day public nofice period. The
thirty-day period extended from Friday, August 19, 2022 through
Sunday, September 18, 2022.

For additional information on this item, contact Kennisha London
at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email to
Kennisha.L ondon@houstontx.gov.

For  specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
YolandaGuess-Jeffriesat (832) 394-6200ext5.Foranyinformation
about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please access
the following: hitps://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html
and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more
information about HCDD and its programs, please access
HCDD's website at www.houstontx.




